
 

 

Welcome back: As this is the first newsletter of the new year, I would like to welcome you all back to High 
Littleton Primary School following what I hope was a lovely Christmas period for you all.  

Governor Open Days: On Tuesday and Wednesday of this week, we were delighted to invite members of our 

Governing Body along with Mr Alun Williams to school, so that they could observe the day-to-day running of the 

school. Governors visited all classrooms, observed lessons, spoke wih staff and children and also spent time on 

the playground and in Collective Worship. Feedback from the two days was very positive. It was clear to the Gov-

ernors that routines and behaviour were excellent and that the quality of teaching and learning was of a high 

standard. 

Accelerated Reader: If you are a parent of a child in Key Stage 2, you will have received a letter informing 

you of our plans to award certificates to children based on the amount of word read. Each time a child suc-

cessfully completes a quiz, the system allocates the child the number of words which were read in the book. 

Therefore, as the children read more books and correctly answer quizzes, the number of words read increas-

es. This will also hopefully spur children on to read more regularly at home and your support would be 

greatly appreciated.   

Phonics: You may have seen our Instagram post earlier on this week which celebrated our success in the 

recent national Phonics Screening Check. The letter from the Minister for Schools, which can be seen within 

this newsletter, congratulates us as a school on achieving a 96% pass rate and places the school in the top 

4% of schools in the country. My heartfelt thanks to the staff and parents for ensuring that the children 

achieved so well.  

Attendance: You will no doubt be aware that school attendance has been in the news recently, with the 

government keen to improve attendance rates post-pandemic. We as a school are fortunate that you as par-

ents place a great deal of emphasis on regular attendance and our average attendance (97.1%) since                    

September has been well above national        

averages. 

Hinduism Workshop: Today, children in Deer 

Class welcomed Mrs Indira Mistry, who worked 

with the children to develop their understanding 

of Hinduism and what it is to be a Hindu. The 

children thoroughly enjoyed their sessions and 

our grateful thanks Indira for visiting and sharing 

her knowledge. 
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Happy New Year 
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“Love each other as I have loved you.” John 15:12 



 

 

Goings on at High Littleton 

 



 

 

PTA 

 
Following our successful Christmas Fair, our Co-Chairs, Becky Harvey and Rosie O’Rourke, have 
stepped down from their roles. I would like to publicly state my gratitude to both for their hard work in or-
ganising a variety of events to raise funds to support the school.  
 
The immediate issue that we now face as a school is filling the role of Chair/Co-Chair, and at the time of 
writing this, a replacement has not been found. Without this role, the PTA cannot continue to raise funds 
and therefore this will have a direct effect on what we can offer the children at school.  
 
It may be the case that you might want to offer your services as a group of parents as I know that taking 
on the role of Chair might be a daunting one. Over the years, we have been fortunate to call on the PTA 
to fund trips, activities in school, equipment and resources which have meant a great deal to both chil-
dren and staff.  
 
If you feel you can support the PTA in either of these roles, please come and speak to me. As I’ve al-
ready mentioned, without your support as parents, the PTA cannot continue. 
 
Gareth Griffith 

Community 

 



 

 



 

 

Attendance 

High Littleton Primary School is committed to working towards race equality, promoting positive approaches to difference and 
opposing all forms of racial prejudice and discrimination.  Language or behaviour, which is racist or potentially damaging to 
any ethnic or racial group, is not tolerated and will always be challenged.  We recognise that British society is made up of peo-
ple from many different racial, cultural, linguistic and religious backgrounds and that all pupils must be fully prepared to live in 
such a diverse society. 

Dates for your Diaries 2023-2024 

Please click on the link below to take you to the ‘Diary Dates’ 
page and scroll down to see Club dates! 

’Diary Dates/Clubs’ 
 

Please check out the website.  Click on the link below:- 

www.highlittletonschool.com 

Please follow us on Instagram high_littleton for the latest news and infor-
mation about the school.  

Please see below attendance for each class from September to today:  

Owl  96.7% 

Hedgehog 96.5% 

Fox 94.7% 

Badger 97.8% 

Otter 96.3% 

Robins 96.5% 

Deer 97.5% 

Total 96.5% 

http://www.highlittletonschool.com/#!dates-for-your-diary/c1opw
http://www.highlittletonschool.com/#!dates-for-your-diary/c1opw
http://www.highlittletonschool.com/

